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NEWS 
 

We had a great week! 
 

We played school-wide BINGO with 
our 3rd grade friends. 

All Report Card information can 
remain  at home J 

This Week We Read: 
 

Groundhog Day 
 
Who Will See Their Shadow This 
Year? 
Happy Valentine’s Day Mouse! 
 
Biscuit’s Valentine’s Day 
 

 

 

 

 
 

8.1-Stories About Separating 
8.2-Stories About Take Away 
8.3-Stories About Comparing 

8.4-Problem Solving-Act It Out. 
 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

 

Language Arts 
 

We learned 6 new words: 
is, how, of, so, many & where 

 
We learned the vowel: Ii 

 
We Kid Wrote about an object in 
the room for our Writing Journal 

entry this week. 

We are beginning to add more 
than 1 sentence on our Kid Writing 

work. 

We are working with middle vowel 
sounds.   

	

King and Queen 
AM 

Mason can do a glove save. 
Sydney can play soccer. 

PM 
Mason can do a United States 

puzzle. 
Addy can do the game Frozen 

Surprise Slides. 

Math 


